
March 1: Registration opens to the public 
March 4: Mr Yuk program for 1st grade 

March 6:  Chapel 
March 7-8: Spring Pictures 

March 11: Auction Donations Due 
March 22: End of 3rd 9 wks 

Wear Your Favorite T-Shirt & Crazy Hat Day 
March 27: Report Cards 

March 28: Parent/Teacher Conferences/ NO SCHOOL 
March 29-April 1st:  No School for Students 

April 16 – 22:  On-line 5K Auction 

Wednesday Notes – 2/28/24 

 
The email for MMCS school 
board is 
mmcsboard@mymoriah.org  
If you have any questions or 
concerns, please reach out 
to Mrs D for K-5, Mrs Kiger 
for 6-8, or the board. 

 

 

PTF Fundraiser:  Due to the OVERWHELMING ordering of Cinnamon Rolls, we will have 
altered delivery dates.  Delivery dates will be split into 3 DAYS!!.  We sold a total of 856 
boxes of Cinnamon Rolls, the highest Maywood has ever received!!  They can only 
produce 250-280 fresh rolls a day.  A schedule will be sent out to help make pick up 
easier!  This is our trial and error year, we will figure out the best way to distribute to 
families!! 

Spring Pictures:  Spring Pictures will be March 7th and 8th!!   

Favorite T-Shirt & Crazy Hat Day:  Wear your favorite T-shirt and hat on Friday, March 
22nd. 

End of 3rd 9 Weeks:  The end of the 3rd 9 Weeks is Friday, March 22nd.  Report Cards will be 
sent on Wednesday, March 27th.  Parent/Teacher Conference forms are in your child’s 
folder.  Please fill out and return ASAP!! 

NO SCHOOL:  School will be closed for students Thursday, March 28th, through Monday, 
April 1st.  Students will return on Tuesday April 2nd.   

5K Auction:  MMCS online auction will be taking place the week of April 7th.  Our 
goal is to raise at least $5000.  Letters were sent home in your child’s folder to give 
to local businesses.  If you know of anyone willing to donate, please give them one 
of these forms.  We would like to have most donations by Monday, March 11th!  
The fundraising from the auction is what we use to help keep tuition rates 
affordable and provide extra activities for the students! 

IOWA Testing  
 Students in 1st through 8th 

grades will have IOWA 
testing April 22nd – 26th.  

Kindergarten students will 
be given an assessment test.  
These tests will be used as 

one tool to determine a 
student’s promotion to the 

next grade.  All students 
must be in the building for 

testing.  All students will be 
taking the test, if your child 

misses school during this 
time, they will have to miss 
class time and/or recess to 

make up the test. 
 

Parents: 

Please remember we are still in the Winter months.  Children will still go outside for recess when the temps are 40 
degrees and above.  On these occasional warm days, please send your child with a hoodie or light jacket of some sort.   

It is still Cold and Flu season!! Help us all stay HEALTHY!! 

We encourage our students to WASH THEIR HANDS, WASH THEIR HANDS, WASH THEIR HANDS!! 

Please take the opportunity during these winter months to wash winter clothing like jackets and hats.  Wash or disinfect 
backpacks, lunch boxes, binders and folders!! 


